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2nd September 2021

Dear Parents

We would like to welcome you back to school and hope that you had a happy and eventful Summer break. 

In this letter you will find details of the new mathematics system and scheme we are implementing in 
school; which we hope will ensure all pupils are able to progress and flourish in their mathematics learning. 

The new scheme will be followed by all pupils in Key Stage 2 and 3, which we hope will allow you to 
support your child’s learning by being aware, assisting with homework or just having a conversation with 
your child about what they are doing at school. Here is an overview of topics which will be taught over the 
year:
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Place Value Addition and Subtraction Geometry

Multiplication and Division Statistics Measures

Fractions Percentages Time, Money and Measurements/Algebra

Within each topic, all pupils will be working at a stage appropriate to their ability, to allow them to access 
the mathematics right for them, to be able to progress. There are six stages across Key stage 2 and 3 and 
all pupils will be allocated their stage at the beginning of each topic, as we are aware that mathematical 
ability can vary across the different topics. Therefore, depending on the topic, you may find your child 
working in a different group depending upon which stage is appropriate, however, be assured this will 
allow us to focus teaching and enable them to achieve success. 

We are aware that pupils being taught together by mathematical understanding (at a stage) rather than 
age, maybe a new model to you, however we would like to reassure you that we believe this is the best 
way to nurture your child’s learning and achieve success in this important subject. 

If you would like any further information on the new mathematics scheme, or have any queries, please do 
not hesitate to contact school.

Yours sincerely,
Sam Dangerfield
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